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Babylon Gallery – Summer Open Exhibition 2020
Artist delivery and collection information
The exhibition is due to run from Saturday 1st August to Sunday 6th September, with the gallery being open to the public from 12pm to 4pm, Tuesday to Sunday.
Delivery of artworks
Artists will need to deliver their artworks on Friday 24th July, during a pre-booked time slot between 8.30am and 6pm. The time slots will be made available to all the selected artists via a Doodle Poll link when they’re notified that their work has been selected. Delivery slots will be issued on a first come first served basis.
We’re limiting the number of deliveries at anyone time through-out the day, so that we cam manage the total number of people in the space and ensure we can log the deliveries with limited handling.
When the artists arrive with their works, they will be directed to an area in the Gallery to place their work down and artwork details will be recorded by a member of our team. 
If it is impossible for the artwork to be delivered on 24th July, the artist must contact claire.somerville@babylonarts.org.uk as soon as possible, to look at any alternative arrangements that can be made. Please note we cannot guarantee a suitable alternative time can be offered.
Artworks being posted should be sent by recorded delivery, to arrive on Friday 24th July.
Collection of Artworks
Artists can collect any unsold work from the Babylon Gallery at the following times:
· Between 4.30pm and 6pm on Sunday 6th September
· Between 10am and 2pm on Monday 7th September
We will open a ‘collection hatch’ at our riverside entrance (Pegasus walk), so that the items can be returned to you.
Artists do not need to book-in to collect work, but should let us know if it will not be possible to come during those times.
Anyone requiring us to post back their un-sold art works, will need to have supplied appropriate packing material when they sent in their works, as well as a cheque for the return, recoded delivery postage. Cheques should be made payable to ‘ADEC’. We will only cash this cheque if the work is unsold and needs to be returned.
Queries
Any general queries can be directed to: office@babylonarts.org.uk or via 07341 580208.
Correct as of 24.06.20. Babylon ARTS is operated by ADEC. Reg Charity no: 1043197. Company Reg: 02999055

image1.jpeg




